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Petltxon agamst the proposed placement of the
portable tmlet on the tart trail.
We the undersxgneck object to the placement of the portable

toiled on the tart trail and would like it moved to the North side
of Shady La.ne

We do not want to ioék at the toilet every day when we leave or
entering Grapevine Trail.
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From: David Williams <williamsda1945@icloud.com>
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 10:09 AM

To: zoningadmin@suttonsbaytwp.com

Cc: ckushman@traversetrails.org

Subject: tart trail improvements

Dear Bingham Planning Commission,

Please be advised that |, a resident of Bingham Township, approve of the proposed Tart Trails enhancements and
improvements to the Leelanau Trail in Bingham Township including a singletrack trail land use permit request.

Yours truly,
David Williams

3157 S Lee Point Road
Suttons Bay, M1 49682=



From: Ellen Welcker <ellen.welcker@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 9:39 AM

To: Planning <Planning@leelanau.gov>

Subject: TART Trail improvements

Dear Planning Commission,

I'am writing in support of TART Trails' proposed trail improvements and enhancements that are up for
consideration on June 2. As a resident of Bingham township and a user, supporter and Leelanau Trail-adjacent
property owner, my family and I strongly advocate for the approval of a land use permit to construct an
intermittent singletrack trail as well as a porto-let at the Shady Lane trailhead parking area and a landscaped
rest node near Tru North Landscaping. This trail system is one of the best parts of living here -- good for our
bodies, our community, our spirits, and our environment, We're grateful for TART's work and for all the
volunteers and trail users that keep it clean, respectful, and user-friendly.

Thank you for considering approval for these amenities, and for your service on the Bingham Township
Planning Commission.

Sincerely,

Ellen Welcker



